ST. LUKE’S CHURCH OFE
PRIMARY SCHOO

Church Lane

Lowton = 01942 201140
Warrington Fax 01942 205048
WA3 2PW web www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk
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Tuesday 04 February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We want our children to believe that they can be whoever they want to be - to “dream big”.
With this in mind, we would like to invite volunteers from a variety of occupations into the
Year 6 classroom on Thursday5th March or Friday 6" March, to open the children’s eye to
various opportunities in the world of work and provide positive role models.

We are looking for any volunteers who could come along and speak to the Year 6 class
about the job they do. We are particularly interested in:

o People who help us (police, fire officer, doctor, nurse, surgeon, dentist, vet etc.)

« Making it with building trades and architects (plumber, builder, electrician,
construction etc.)

o Hospitality, food and catering industry

« Journalist and author

o Creative arts & entertainers (illustrators, artists, potter, musician, florist etc.)

e Sports and leisure (personal trainer, sport/dance teacher, professional sports person
etc.)

e Science and technology (coder, technician, pharmacist, STEM workers etc.)

o Hair and beauty industry (Hairdresser, nail technician etc.)

« Business owners

If you, or someone you know, are able to help with this event please contact Mrs Eastham
as soon as possible.
Many thanks for your continued support.

Mrs Eastham
Key Stage 2 Leader
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